
Please  
support  
the  
BT Benevolent 
Fund by buying 
our Christmas Cards 
We hope you like our 2024 Christmas 
cards and will support our vital work 
by buying one or more packs.

The card contains our logo inside and is made 
from top quality FSC accredited card, with 
environmentally friendly envelopes. They are 
sold in packs of 10. The card size is 140mm x 
140mm (approx 5 ½ in. X 5 ½ in.) The 
greeting reads “Wishing you a Merry 
Christmas and a Happy New Year”.

Please remember: Cards will normally be sent out within six weeks of us receiving your order, however 
this will depend on the number of orders we receive and whether we have to re-order from our printers.  

We won’t cash your cheque until we send your cards.

You can also buy cards via our website at www.benevolent.bt.com/christmas-cards 
using a credit or debit card or your account.

Name

Your name and address – please write clearly as this 
will form the label we use to send your cards

Your order
Cards are £4.00 per pack of 10 

Address Total cost (£)

Donation (£)

No. of packs

Postage & packing Free

Post Code TOTAL (£)

Your phone no. 
(in case of queries)

For office use: Order no Packs:

Please make your cheque payable to BT Benevolent Fund	

To order cards, please send this completed order form and a cheque to: 

BT Benevolent Fund, Room 4210, Bristol Central Telephone 
Exchange, Marsh Street, Bristol, BS1 4AY.

Please do not send envelopes that have to be signed for.  




